

April 2, 2019

Dear George Ogston,

I am so pleased that Gervais Party and Tent Rentals was an In-Kind sponsor for my fourth annual fundraiser, A Night Out On The Town. This event is only made possible through community partners like you.

My sincere thank you for your generous support. Because of you, we were able to raise almost \$100,000 dollars which will support incredible organizations in this town through the Mayor's Community Development Fund.

You are helping to raise funds and awareness for important causes such as this year's lead grant recipients; Durham Region Hospice and Durham Region Challenger Baseball.

The event was as a huge success and we look forward to your continued support in the years to come.

Sincerely,

Mayor Don Mitchell

Town of Whitby